

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u>
Web: <u>ballycullanens.com</u>

15/12/2014

Dear Parents,

Christmas Holidays

School will close for Christmas Holidays on Friday 19th at 3pm. Re-opening on Monday 5th January 9.20am.

School Mass

School Mass for Christmas in the Church at 10am Thursday 18th Dec.

Christmas Concert

Children should be in Tintern Complex from 7pm Wednesday. Concert starts at 7.30pm.

Tickets and Prizes

Prizes for our Raffle are on display in the school. €2.00 per strip or 3 strips for €5.00 They can be bought on the night or in school if preferred.

Wishing you all a Happy Christmas!

| Margaret Furlong Principal |
|-------------------------------|